
-----Original Message----- 
From:   
Sent: 25 January 2019 08:55 
To: localplan <localplan@scotborders.gov.uk> 
Subject: Glentress Development 
 
I am writing to strongly object to the proposed residential and commercial property development in 
Glentress in the Tweed Valley. It is an area of outstanding natural beauty and does not have the 
infrastructure or facilities to support such a large development. If housing is required then land 
should be sought with better transport links to local amenities. 
 
Regards 


